
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
"Judy Drennen" 
RE: FPL increases 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 6:25:32 PM 

Good Afternoon, Judy Drennen, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10528-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 

Flo ri da Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Talla hassee, FL 32399-0850 

850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a ve,y broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and 
the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: judydrnnn=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <judydrnnn=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> 

On Behalf Of Judy Drennen 

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 6:06 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL increases 

Dear Commissioner 

I am 75 years old and used the FPL budget plan. Each mo. my bill was $300-$500 mo. I left 
that program and my bill is approx 200 - $300 in winder and in summer has exceeded $500. 
Live on social security only and go without other essentials due to FPL monthly charges. I 
cannot continue to pay higher rates. Please help those of us who have no other choice. 
Judy Drennen, 1648 Elmhurst Cir SE, Palm Bay, Florida 32909 

Thank you, 
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Judy Drennen
1648 ELMHURST CIR SE
PALM BAY FL, 32909-8834
 




